
 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

TO: FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

FROM: COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT AND ENGINEERING 

DEPARTMENT 

DATE: FEBRUARY 18, 2025    

AGENDA TEXT: ADMINISTRATIVE UPDATE – 2025 Capital Projects Update   

  

BACKGROUND 

The Community Development and Engineering Departments will update the City Council on the 2025 

Capital Projects, specifically the S. Mesa Street Revitalization Project and the N. Maple Street Bridge 

replacement. These projects are primarily grant-funded, with S. Mesa Street receiving $1.7 million from 

the Colorado Department of Transportation and the N. Maple Street Bridge replacement securing $1.75 

million in Congressional Directed Spending and $750,000 from Mesa County. Construction is expected 

to begin this year. 

Engineering will provide updates on both projects, covering plans and specifications development, scope 

changes, CDOT process and status, communications (businesses for S. Mesa Street and residents for 

Maple Street Bridge), project schedules, and budget status. This update is for informational purposes 

only, with no official action required. 

 

 

 


